
DNREC Sediment & Stormwater Listserve Update: August 2024 
  
This month’s topics: 
 
1. CCR Application Form Update 
2. 2024 CCR Recertification 

 

 
 
1. CCR Application Form Update 
 
As of July 22, 2024, the Delaware Sediment and Stormwater Program has implemented a new CCR 
Application. Older versions of the application form will not be accepted for all statewide projects. 
When submitting CCR Applications, please refer to the link below under the “Construction Review” tab.  
 
Note: You may need to use ctrl-F5 or fn-F5 to refresh your browser's cache to see the new version if 
you have viewed this document recently. 
 
Plan Review, Engineering, Construction and Maintenance Resources - DNREC (delaware.gov) 
 
 
2. 2024 CCR Recertification 
 
CCR recertification is for CCRs whose certification will expire at the end of 2024 and would like to 
continue their certification. This eight-hour course highlights any changes in the Sediment and 
Stormwater Program and Regulations along with newer approaches to stormwater management. The 
2024 CCR recertification will consist of two four-hour online webinar sessions using a virtual platform 
(MS Teams), held on Wednesday, October 2nd and Wednesday, October 9th 2024 from 8:00 AM until 
noon each day. Eligible individuals have been notified as of July 29th by DNREC Division of Watershed 
Stewardship’s Sediment and Stormwater Program via email. If you know your CCR certification is 
expiring in 2024 and did not receive an invitation to recertify, please contact the Program with updated 
contact information. 
 
As of 2021, the Contractor Training Program certification is a prerequisite for all CCR certifications. This 
training is available online at the Delaware Learning Center. For more information please visit the 
Sediment and Stormwater Program’s Training and Certification webpage.  
 
Notification of the upcoming CCR recertification will be through email only. If you did not provide an 
email address during your previous training or have changed your email address, please email your full 
name, CCR number, and valid email address to DNREC.Stormwater@delaware.gov so that we can 
update our records.  
 


